
 
 

  

 

 

 

Temporary Closure of Amada Malaysia Offices 
(Extension to 14th Apr 2020) 

 

Further to the announcement of [Movement Control Order - MCO] from 18th – 
31st Mar 2020, the Malaysia Government has extended the MCO for another 
two weeks until 14th Apr 2020. 

 

With the new dates, Amada Malaysia office continues its temporary closure 
until 14th Apr 2020. 

 

However, all Amada Malaysia communication channel remains available and 
our employees are working remotely to maintain the operations and minimize 
the inconvenience that may cause. 

 

We sincerely apologize if there is any delay in response or fulfil your service 
request whilst adhering to the government's instructions and ensuring the 
safety of our staff. 

 

Your kind understanding and patience during this period of time is much 
appreciated. 

 

Best regards, 

The Management of Amada Malaysia 

AMADA (MALAYSIA) SDN BHD 
Company No.: 199601006661  
No.20, Jalan Pendaftar U1/54, Temasya Industrial Park, 
Section U1, Glenmarie, 40150 Shah Alam,  
Selangor Darul Ehsan, Malaysia. 
Tel: 03-5569 6233 Fax: 03-5569 6211  
Website: www.amada.co.jp/asean/aap/ 

Penang Branch: No.2978-02, 2nd Floor, Chai Leng Complex, Jalan Baru, Seberang Prai, 13700 Butterworth, Penang. Tel: 04-398 2563 Fax: 04-398 2561 
Johor Bahru Branch: No.1, Jalan Kempas Utama 3/4, Taman Kempas Utama, 81200 Johor Bahru, Johor. Tel: 07-559 0681 Fax: 07-559 0685 


